
UNITED STATES
 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

January 20, 2011 

PARTICIPANT: INDUSTRY-DESIGNATED LICENSEE REPRESENTATIVES 

SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF DECEMBER 16, 2010, MEETING WITH INDUSTRY­
DESIGNATED LICENSEE REPRESENTATIVES TO DISCUSS CYBER 
SECURITY PLAN RECORDS RETENTION 

On December 16,2010, a Category 2 public meeting was held between the U.S. Nuclear
 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) and industry-designated licensee representatives at NRC
 
Headquarters, One White Flint North, 11555 Rockville Pike, Rockville, Maryland. The purpose
 
of the meeting was to discuss cyber security plan records retention requirements. A notice for
 
this meeting was issued on December 3, 2010, and is available in the Agencywide Documents
 
Access and Management System (ADAMS) at Accession No. ML103360236. A list of
 
participants and attendees is provided as an Enclosure.
 

The NRC staff and the industry representatives presented information on the meeting topics.
 
The NRC staff's slide presentation can be found in ADAMS under Accession
 
No. ML103550533. The industry representatives' slide presentation and meeting handout can
 
be found in ADAMS under Accession Nos. ML103550537 and ML103550543, respectively.
 

The staff from the NRC's Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response presented
 
background information on the applicable regulatory requirements related to the meeting topic.
 
The industry representatives provided their perspective on the issue.
 

Following the presentations and discussion, industry personnel and members of the public were
 
offered the opportunity to provide questions and comments. Several members of the public
 
were in attendance and some also participated by telephone. Public Meeting Feedback forms
 
were not received.
 

Please direct any inquiries to me at 301-415-4037, or thomas.wengert@nrc.gov.
 

Thomas J. Wengert, Senior Project Manager 
Plant Licensing Branch 111-1 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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List of Attendees
 



LIST OF ATTENDEES
 

DECEMBER 16. 2010. MEETING WITH INDUSTRY-DESIGNATED
 

LICENSEE REPRESENTATIVES
 

CYBER SECURITY PLAN RECORDS RETENTION REQUIREMENTS
 

Name Organization 

W. Gross NEI 
M. Gibson Progress Energy 
B. Yeates Southern Company 
J. Roe NEI 
J. Geib SCANA 
P. Pederson NRC/NSIR 
T. Wengert NRC/NRR/DORL 
E. Lee NRC/NSIR 
C. Erlanqer NRC/NSIR 
M. Carey NRC/NSIR 
R. Spitzberg NRC/NSIR 
M.Coflin NRC/NSIR 
S. Opara NRC/NSIR/DSP 
N. St. Amour NRC/OGC 
J. Bielecki NRC/OGC 
M. Shinn* NRC/NSIR/DSP 
G. Hough* PGE 
D. RaleiQh* Scientech 
S. Foley* Exelon 
C. Caston* VC Summer 
L. Raiaoopalan" VC Summer 
N. Faith* AEP 

* Participated via teleconference 
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